
Dates to Remember. 
Nov 22-24—No School—Thanksgiving 

Break 
Christmas Concert—December 12th 
Dec 22nd—Half Day 
Dev 25-Jan 5—No school 

Ms. Natalie Tomasoski 
Phone: 906-794-9896 Email: tomasoskin@bas-k12.org 

 

November 10th  , 2023 

Week 12 of Fourth Grade! 
Our 4th grade class had a wonderful 12th week of school! We 
have been working hard in the classroom, and I am so proud 
of these 4th graders! 
 
 Math:  We have started Mission #3 in math. We just finished 
up Lesson 15 this week, and we are working on multiplying 
and dividing big numbers. Please be aware of homework com-
ing home. If the students do not finish in class, they should be 
taking it home. Please check in with them every night to make 
sure it is done. That way, they can bring it back the next day 
and it can be graded! I do remind them of any homework they 
may have every day, so please be aware. If you are looking to 
challenge your kids at home, quiz them on their multiplication 
and division fact families, we are focusing on mastering those 
now! 
 
Social Studies: We are on the final stretch in our Government 
unit in Social Studies. In this unit, we will covered information 
about Government. The students did a great job of learning 
and focusing on what each branch of government does, and 
how each branch works. We will be all prepared for our Capi-
tol field trip coming up next month! 
 
Language Arts:  We are right in the middle of our Wonders 
Unit 2 work. We have taken some time to really grasp on to 
the content we are learning and make it shine through our 
own writings and work. Next week, we will be writing a Com-
pare and Contrast Essay. Students have also selected books 
that are fit to their reading styles and levels in class. Along 
with that, we have been building up our writing stamina We 
have created journals that the students write in weekly. Ask 
them about it, we all have been really excited for it everyday! 
Please make sure to read with your students at home every 
night for 30 minutes. This will only benefit them! 

 

Important Reminders: 
 

• Woodview’s Christmas Concert is scheduled 
for December 12th. The 4th grade concert 
starts at 6pm. There was a letter sent home 
with your student about all information, 
please let me know if you have any questions 
or did not get an information sheet. 

• We will be going to the State Capitol on De-
cember 5th. More information about this to 
come! 

• Please be aware of homework coming home 
with your student. It is important for them to 
complete what they have not in class, so 
please be checking with them every night to 
see if they have work to do! 

• I sent out an email to those who still need to 
make up and schedule a conference with me. 
Please (for those who got the email) contact 
me with a time that works for you to confer-
ence in person or over the phone. Thanks! 

• Please send in all Poinsettia Forms AND mon-
ey to school on Monday if you ordered any 
plants. 

• Please consider contributing to our 
Woodview Food Drive! Send items in with 
your child so that we can hit our goal as a 
class and a school:) 

 

Have a wonderful weekend and 
please let me know if you have 

any questions! 


